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A H-1 CORRESPONDENCE - Linda and Mike Mounce
GMai Laurie C. Ange! |

Upcoming Vote on the Liquor License at 5740 Atlantic Ave.

Linda & Mike Mounce Sun, Mar 15, 2015 at 4:56 PM
To: district9@longbeach.gov, "Laurie C. Angel" <lcangel@charter.net>, councel woman Lena Gonzalas
<district1@longbeach.gov>, Councel woman Suja Lowenthal <district2@longbeach.gov>, Councelwoman Suzie Price
<district3@longbeach.gov>, Counsel womanStacy Mungo <district5@longbeach.gov>, Counselman Al Austin
<district8@longbeach.gov>

Council Member:

As a resident of the 9th District | am Against any Liquor being sold at this Address. | and my
family live at 59th and linden and am in full view of said location and am surprised the license
was issued in the first place. We have enough liquor stores inthe area as it is.

We have children in this area going, coming to school, waiting for busses at all 4 corners and
a new Library just a few yards from the location.

As | stated I live in full view of this location and there always seem to be some kind of incident
that merits a police unit or units to be called out to this location and at times when children a in
the area waiting for busses.

| would Beseech you as keepers of the city and our communities to deny this license so we
may have some quality of life in Uptown North Long Beach.

Thank you

Respecitfully
Michael Mounce

Resident for 67 years
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